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From: Concord West [mailto:concordwestoldvillagedesia@armail.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2015 7:21 PM ATEM - ’Lf

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Roéati, Gino; Abrams,
Jeffrey; Birch, Carol
Subject: OPPOSED TO OP15.004 and 215.012

To all addressed above,

My family has lived at 15 Baldwin Avenue since 1981. We purchased our home because of the
large lots and because it did NOT face other homes. There are so many problems associated
with this potential rezoning that would detrimentally impact our family. It is really going to
change the area in a bad way.

My entire family is opposed to this rezoning.
Thank you.

Fredrick Nuosci
Doinic Nuosci
Bruno Nuoci
Aurelio Nuosci
Liliana Nuosci
Caterina Sorbara

15 Baldwin Avenue
Concord, Ontario
L4K 1E9
905--669-4479



